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Tuesday 19th November 2024 

 
 

Christmas Service at All Saints Church, Pontefract – Tuesday 17th December 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As we enter the Christmas season at De Lacy, we are all excited with the events that are taking place 
over the next couple of weeks. I am pleased to inform you about an event taking place which you 
are invited to attend.  
 
On Tuesday 17th December, we hope you can join our pupils in attending a Christmas Service led at 
All Saints Church. Our children will be joining in the service and singing traditional Christmas songs, 
we have been learning at school. 
 
We really hope that you will be able to join us, and we can share this Christmas experience together.  
 
If you would NOT like your child to walk to church and attend this service, please contact the office 
on 01977722620 or email admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Below are the times of the services. We ask that no more than 2 parents per pupil attend the church 
as seating space is limited. 
 
Tuesday 17h December 2024 at All Saints Church, Pontefract 
 
EYFS and Key Stage 1 pupils: 9:30am start time 
 
Key Stage 2 pupils: 1:30pm start time.  
 
We hope you will be able to join us! 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Mr J Parkinson 
Headteacher  
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